








BOARD MEETING 
FOR 
CHESTER PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT
251 CHESTER AIRPORT RD
CHESTER CA 96020






 THE REGULAR SCHEDULED MEETING for August 17, 2021 has been CANCELLED due to the evacuation of the entire District of Chester.  The next regular meeting will be September 21, 2021 at 3:00pm. (fire permitting)  

A Special Meeting could get scheduled before then. (TBA)









      DATE: ___08-13-2021_____                                  _________________________
                                                                                  Cheryl Johnson, Clerk to the Board
                                                                                                                                                                                      
